
Friday Update, December 1, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, December 1, 2023. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Family Literacy Festival 
 
We are very excited to announce an upcoming Family Literacy Festival, which will take place tomorrow, 
Saturday, December 2, 2023 at the Old Town Newhall Library from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Please see 
the information below.  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend.  
 

 
 
 
 


